
PSHE – Miss Holmes and Mrs Hills 

We are Miss. 

Holmes and Mrs 

Hills and we lead 

the PSHE 

curriculum, here at 

Hanwell Fields 

Community School. 

 
We want to ensure 
that through our 
PSHE curriculum 

offer, children at Hanwell Fields will be provided with the tools they need to lead 
safe and healthy lives and achieve their full potential. 
 
As subject leaders we are both extremely interested in children's wellbeing and 
development, with the vision that by the time your children leave Hanwell Fields 
they will be equipped with the tools they need to make safe and informed 
decisions. Our aim is to help to provide children with a solid understanding of 
their community and life in modern Britain. As PSHE is a passion of ours we 
continue to develop professionally by taking part in online training sessions, 
which is helping us to enhance the PSHE curriculum that we can offer to our 
staff and your children. 

Next week is Children's Mental Health Week. 
 
Please follow the Sway link with activities and advice on talking to your children 
about mental health: 
 

https://sway.office.com/K2MRiLBMDQSe04uR?ref=Link 
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